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             22nd November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Christmas Productions 2024 
  
EYFS and KS1 Nativity - It's a Miracle! 
Tuesday, 17th December - 13:30, or 
Wednesday, 18th December - 9:30. 
  
We will be holding two performances of our nativity, It's a Miracle!   
  
Both performances will be held in the School Hall, and for fire regulation purposes we are limited to 
a maximum of 100 people per performance.  In light of this, we are offering 2 tickets per family for 
either the Tuesday 13:30pm performance, or the Wednesday 9:30am performance.   
  
Each person attending will need a ticket - infants under 1 year old will not need a ticket. 
  
You can order via our School Gateway App; there is no charge for the tickets - please select the 
performance you wish to attend, add this to your basket and checkout to complete your transaction. 
  
YOU WILL ALSO NEED TO ADD A COMMENT BEFORE YOU CAN ADD TO YOUR BASKET - in this 
comments box, please add that you need 1 ticket or 2. 
  
The deadline to order is Sunday, 8th December. 
  
Tickets will be sent home with the children the week commencing 9th December 2024. 
  
  
Thank you. 
  
  
Mrs Jo Atherton 
Headteacher 

 

mailto:office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

